
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
February 10, 2022 
 
Gradual reopening of Community Participation Supports 
 
Including Centre for Belonging, Vision Quest, Richmond Hill Learning Academy and 
Vaughan Learning Academy 
 
Dear Families and Participants, 
 
We recognize the challenges you have faced with program closures and related COVID 
public health restrictions over the past two years.  In particular, we appreciated your 
support over the past month and a half while Community Living York South was managing 
unprecedented operational challenges.  
 
We are happy to begin on line virtual programming for Centre for Belonging, Vision Quest 
and Richmond Hill Learning Academy on February 14.  Vaughan Learning Academy will be 
up and running by February 21, 2022. 
 
The Reopening Committee will begin meeting again on February 24, 2022.  We are 
planning to reopen sometime in the spring.  We will communicate with you monthly, as we 
work towards returning to in person day supports. 
 
Any questions, please connect with the staff of the program, or myself. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cathy Johnston 
Director of Operations 
Community Programs and Services 
 
cjohnston@communitylivingyorksouth.ca            
www.communitylivingyorksouth.ca  
Tel: 905-884-9110 Ext. 380     Fax:   905-737-3284 
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